From:
To:
A303 Stoneheng

Subject: A303 Stonehenge (TR010025) - Wiltshire Council Response to SoS Letter

Date: 03 August 2022 08:56:42

Attachments: image001.png

image002.png

Wiltshire Council SoS Response Letter - 03.08.22 Final.pdf

SoS Consultation Response - 22.08.03 Final.pdf

Dear Sir / Madam,

Cc:

Please find attached Wiltshire Council's response to the letter written on behalf of the Secretary of State dated 13th July seeking comments from all Interested Parties on the National Highways response to the Secretary of State's letter dated 20th June 2022 in relation to the A303 (Stonehenge) Amesbury to Berwick Down road improvement scheme. The submission comprises a covering letter and response document.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or require further information.

Kind Regards, Karen

Karen Jones Business Analyst



Transformation Team | Wiltshire Council | County Hall | Trowbridge | BA14 8JN

www.wiltshire.gov.uk

Follow Wiltshire Council



Sign up to Wiltshire Council's email news service

This email originates from Wiltshire Council and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information and may be subject to Copyright or Intellectual Property rights. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender and delete the email from your inbox. Any disclosure, reproduction, dissemination, modification and distribution of the contents of the email is strictly prohibited. Email content may be monitored by Wiltshire Council to ensure compliance with its policies and procedures. No contract is intended by this email, and any personal opinions expressed in this message are those of the sender and should not be taken as representing views of Wiltshire Council. Please note Wiltshire Council utilises anti-virus scanning software but does not warrant that any e-mail or attachments are free from viruses or other defects and accepts no liability for any losses resulting from infected e-mail transmissions. Receipt of this e-mail does not imply consent

to use or provide this e-mail address to any third party for any purpose. Wiltshire Council will not request the disclosure of personal financial information by means of e-mail any such request should be confirmed in writing by contacting Wiltshire Council.